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HERITAGE HALTON HILLS COMMITTEE 

Minutes of the Heritage Halton Hills Committee meeting held on  
Wednesday September 21, 2022 Via Zoom. 

 
Members Present: Councillor T. Brown, Chair, B. Cosper, C. Donaldson, S. Frick, 

M. Rowe, A. Walker, L. Quinlan 

  

Regrets: R. Denny, G. Miller 

  

Staff Present: T. Jayaveer, Planner Policy/Development; R. Brown, Deputy 

Clerk 

  

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER  

Councillor T. Brown, Chair called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 

 

2. DISCLOSURE OF PECUNIARY/CONFLICT OF INTEREST 

There were no disclosures of pecuniary/conflict of interest declared. 

3. RECEIPT OF PREVIOUS MINUTES 

Recommendation No. HH-2022-0028 

THAT the Minutes of the Heritage Halton Hills Committee Meeting held on July 
26, 2022, be received. 

 

CARRIED 
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4. SCHEDULED ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION 

4.a Frazier Shop - Proposed Resolution 

Recommendation No. HH-2022-0029 

THAT Heritage Halton Hills Committee approve the proposed replacement 
storefront windows and doors for the Frazier Shop at 519 Main Street, 
Glen Williams, and that staff will confirm timelines and final approval with 
the Commissioner of Planning & Development through delegated 
authority. 
 

CARRIED 
 

4.b Lilac Lawns Heritage Spotlight 

T. Jayaveer advised that the Lilac Lawns Heritage Spotlight video will be 
available on the Let’s Talk Halton Hills platform in the coming weeks. 

 

4.c Cultural Heritage Master Plan (CHMP) Update 

T. Jayaveer advised that a draft of the Cultural Heritage Master Plan 
(CHMP) will be available in the new year for review. 

 

4.d Heritage Conference Update 

M. Rowe and A. Walker provided the committee with an update on the 
Ontario Heritage Conference that they attended in Brockville in June. The 
theme of the conference was ‘Light at the end of the Tunnel’, of particular 
interest at the conference was a workshop regarding Climate Change that 
indicated that the reusing of heritage buildings rather than building new 
buildings helps mitigate climate change. 

Next years conference will be held in London, Ontario the 2nd week of 
June. 

 

5. SUB-COMMITTEES AND WORKING GROUPS 

 NIL 

6. CLOSED SESSION 

 NIL 
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7. ITEMS TO BE SCHEDULED FOR NEXT MEETING 

 NIL 

 

8. ADJOURNMENT 

Councillor T. Brown announced that this would be the last meeting for this term 
of Council and that it would be his last meeting as Chair, he thanked the 
committee for all their hard work. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:27 p.m. 

 


